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Mr. President, 

Sri Lanka welcomes the delegation of Austria and appreciates the comprehensive presentation made. 
We note that Austria has ratified almost all the United Nations core human rights instruments and continues to cooperate closely with human rights protection mechanisms and monitoring bodies. 
The presentation of the children and youth health-strategy in 2011, is also significant. 

We further note that in 2018, OHCHR carried out a mission to Austria in order to assess the human rights situation of migrants.

Whilst appreciating the work already undertaken in these areas, Sri Lanka, in a constructive spirit, recommends that Austria :
1. Ratifies the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families 
2. Takes further measures to harmonize protection standards for victims of child trafficking throughout its territory, and refine its data collection to cover all forms of trafficking and sexual exploitation of children. 
3. Strengthen measures to address obesity in children and to promote a healthy lifestyle, as recommended by the Committee on the Rights of the Child.

4. Strengthen access for all children to free, equitable and quality primary and secondary education, regardless of their socioeconomic status, as recommended by the Committee on the Rights of the Child. 
We wish Austria success in its UPR engagement. 

